
‭February 25th, 2025‬

‭Mr. Privia and Members of the board:‬

‭Please find attached the AEA Purchasing Agreement for 2025-2026.‬

‭Currently the AEA Purchasing Food Bid and Ware Wash Bid programs are through Martin‬
‭Brothers.  The program that will be our Small Wares Bid is not decided at this point. This will be‬
‭updated and resubmitted for your approval once it has been approved through the AEA.‬

‭I am looking forward to another year partnering with the AEA and their members.‬

‭Thank you for your time.‬

‭Julia Harris‬
‭Food Service Director‬




